Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

From: Nina Maund <cashmere6080@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 5, 2022 11:18 AM

To: townclerk@townofneversink.org

Subject: Kerilands zoning

Lisa Garigliano,

Say no to the kerilands zoning variance. Town board members say no. Love this town and can't see it change for
developers.

Thanks,
Concerned citizen of Neversink/Grahamsville
Katrina Budd

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

From: kurtzke <lkurtzke@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 3:36 PM
To: christophermathews

Cc: lisagarigliano

Subject: concerned citizens of neversink

] am writing to you to express my objection of a zoning variance to allow" The Kerilands Resort Development” to open
the floodgates to other developers,overturning a 30 year town policy. Think about the future of our wonderful scenic
and placid town. It would get over populated and insure our water table will be jeopardized.( just look at the rain deficit
we now have because of climate change) Liquor stores,overcrowded roads,schools bond packages,retail stores,
infrastructure and capital improvements that will cost property owners increases in our tax bills.Progress that will alter
the landscape and be very detrimental to country living. Our town is fine the way it is and [ urge the town board to
consider the long lasting effects of granting a variance.

lawrence N kurtzke
241 Forest Road

Grahamsville



